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July 19, 2022 

 

Dear New Student:  

I am pleased to welcome you to Texas College for the 2022-2023 academic year. We are excited 

to have you join the Texas College family and look forward to having you be a part of the on-

campus living and learning experience. If you have not applied for housing it is important that 

you do so as soon as possible, we have limited housing available and rooms are going fast. To 

that end, kindly submit your Housing Fee of $300.00 to the Texas College Business Office. 

Furthermore, please note that once your payment is received we will finalize your housing 

assignment. Also, we will send you information regarding room assignment prior to the start of 

the Fall 2022 semester.  

Again, welcome! The Texas College family is looking forward to seeing you at New Student 

Orientation and having you join us in on-campus housing. Best wishes for a pleasant summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Isaac R. Williams, Jr. 

Dean of Students 
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